THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE
UNITED STATES. OF AMERICA

AMERICAN EMBASSY

Madrid, March 4, 1946

Mr. Carlos HFaust
Jardin Betanico
Marimurtra
Blanes, Gerona, Spain

The Embassy has received your letter of
January 14, 1946 addressed to Kr. John Van
Horne, Cultural Attsché, who has now departed
from Spain, Due consideration is being given
to vour reguest to have your funds unblocked
and appropriate action will be taken when deemed
advisable.

Very truly wyours,

e fotice

Commercial Attaché




